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MARINFE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLFTIN
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December 11, 2014
Christina River Safety Zone — Salvage Operation

To mitigate the risks associated with a salvage operation, the Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
is establishing a temporary safety zone in the Christina River near Wilmington, Delaware. The
safety zone will be effective from 5:00 a.m. on December 10, 2014 until 6:00 p.m. December 20,
2014. The safety zone will encompass all waters of Christina River, 200 yards upriver and
downriver of the salvage operation in approximate position 39°43°10”N, 075°31°10”W, adjacent
to the Port of Wilmington, Delaware. The safety zone will be active when salvage operations are
active the salvage master will display a Sierra flag and audibly sound a ship’s whistle with four
short blasts at the start and end of salvage operations. Entry into, transiting, or anchoring within
the safety zone is prohibited unless authorized by the Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay, or her
on-scene representative. Once operations are concluded, an informational broadcast will inform
mariners that the safety zone is no longer being enforced.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or the expectations of the
Captain of the Port, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the
Situation Unit Controller at (215) 271-4807.
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